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Overview
The City of Lewiston is undertaking a construction project to improve the city 
streets and utilities along Rice Street, Benike Street, First Street, Second Street 
and Country Club Drive.  The project includes the replacement of the existing 
sanitary sewer and watermain systems, bituminous surface, curb and gutter 
and storm sewer.

Project Timeline
Rice Street

Underground utility construction is complete. A-1 Excavating has constructed 
the road base and will fine grade the roadway prior to paving. The next items 
on Rice Street to be completed will be concrete work including curb and 
gutter, sidewalk and driveway approaches. 

First Street

Gravity sewer and water construction are complete on First Street. 
Underground utilities remaining on the First Street cul-de-sac include storm 
sewer, subdrain, and the remaining forcemain to the lift station. 

Country Club 

Underground utilities are completed on Country Club Drive from 300’ west of 
Benike Street out to the end of the cul-de-sac. A-1 has placed the base section 
of the roadway over the new utilities, but will not continue until underground 
utility construction is completed up to Benike Street. Sanitary sewer in this 
section is unable to be installed until the new forcemain is completed because 
the existing forcemain outlets onto Country Club Drive in this area. Once the 
existing forcemain is no longer in service, sanitary sewer construction will be 
completed and the base section of the roadway will be constructed. 

Second Street/Benike Street

Second Street and Benike Street underground utility construction will take 
place after the completion of First Street and Country Club Drive. These streets 
will not be constructed at the same time so that access can be maintained to 
the maximum extent possible. As the schedule becomes more apparent, you 
will be notified.

(continued on other side)

file://rochester4/h/LEWISTON_CI_MN/H19113656/7_Construction/K_Communications/Newsletters/administrator@lewistonmn.org
http://www.bolton-menk.com/
mailto:bryanho@bolton-menk.com
mailto:adamni@bolton-menk.com


2018 Street & Utility Improvement Project 
Newsletter Page 2Rear Yards and Lift Station

The lift station structures are in place and the gravity sewer has been directionally drilled to the collection manhole 
near the lift station. Construction of the new lift station will continue as the control panel and stand-by generator 
arrive on site. 

Construction is weather dependent and subject to change. Please be aware of construction happening around your 
property. 

Access in and out of this area will be Second Street until such time that First Street is restored to gravel. Second 
Street will not be under construction until this is completed.

Questions
Private Utilities

CenturyLink is the only remaining utility that has yet to relocate their utilities and will be doing so in the near future.  
This may cause intermittent disruptions in these services. Utility companies will be in contact with you.

Contacts
Informational newsletters, such as this one, will be mailed to you periodically throughout the project.  If you have 
questions or concerns at any time, please contact Bryan Holtz or Adam Nix at the phone numbers or email addresses 
listed.  


